East Arapahoe Metro District
Meeting Minutes for March 12, 2013

Meeting called to order at 6:40.  In attendance were Lonny Phelps, Beth Giles, and Kevin Keator.  This meeting was held at the Barrows’ barn due to an especially large turnout expected for the HOA meeting on changing the covenants, which is to follow.

The minutes from the January meeting were read and approved.

It was approved to allocate $5,000.00 for redoing the landscaping around the 4 entrance corners. This will include removing old mulch and some dirt, adding topsoil, and putting in new perennials.  Jeff and Kelly Akulschin, Beth Giles and Kevin Keator are the primary committee members.

Lonny is still seeking bids on the sport court renovation. The firm is going through a re-organization of its own at the time, but will be forth coming. It will include refinishing the second court as a tennis court, and fixing the fencing around them both.

We adjourned at 6:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,


Kevin Keator
Recording secretary


